
CLEAN WATER PARTNERSHIP 
GLEN ESTATES COMMUNITY

Contractor: Kirila Earthworks

CONSTRUCTION START: October 2019

CONSTRUCTION COMPLETION: June 2020

CONSTRUCTION HOURS (TYPICAL): 
7:00 AM - 4:00 PM Monday - Friday 
Weekend work as needed.

TYPE OF DEVICE: 
Pond Retrofit

ACTIVITY: 
Our contractors will be constructing a pond retrofit at  
5707 Forbes Blvd. Lanham, MD. This project is being 
completed to meet regulatory requirements for treating 
stormwater within the county. The construction team will 
make improvements to the existing retention pond. The 

device works by collecting stormwater from the surrounding 
impervious areas, allowing it to pond and be released at a 
controlled rate over an extended period of time. Sediment 
and other pollutants that drop will be trapped within the 
forebay areas. Construction activities will include pond 
excavation and haul off, gabion forebay installation, inflow/ 
outfall rip rap protection, and potential fence installation 
and/or tree removal. Please refer to the image above to 
identify key locations during the construction process. In 
addition, a safety fence will be maintained around the site 
for the duration of the project.

If you have any questions please contact: 
nnamdi.amaechi@thecleanwaterpartnership.com  
or (301) 861-0447.

For more information, please visit:  
www.thecleanwaterpartnership.com

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION

Prince George’s County in alliance with the Clean Water Partnership (CWP) has been working on 
the planning and design of water quality improvement projects across Prince George’s County. 




